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June 29, 1973

Miss Antaram Desteian
253 Hickok Avenue
Syracuse, New York 13206

Dear Miss Desteian:

I have received your note of May 20, together with
the writeup and picture of your late mother. It was too
late to get it into our June issue, the deadline for which
is May 10. I will use it in the September issue, since we
do not publish in the summer.

I will have to rewrite it somewhat because it will
appear such a long time after her passing.

Best wishes.

Sincerely yours,

Jack Antreassian
Bxecutive Director
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December 6, 1974

Miss Alice Jigarjian
1433 East Genesee Street
Syracuse, New York 13210

Dear Miss Jigarjian:

We have received your letter of November 22, 1974,
requesting the addresses and the correct titles of the
following clergymen:

1. The Very Reverend Ghevont Samoorian
365 Waltham Street
Lexington, Massachusetts 02173

2. Reverend Karekin Kasparian
25 Manhattan Avenue
Crestwood, New York 10707

Sincerely,

Siran Terzibashian
Office of the Primate
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Februaxry 10, 1976

Mrs., Rosanne Moroukian
45 dest Glenwood Drive
Latham, ilew York 12119

Dear “irs. Moroukian:

Your letter of Febhruary 2, addressed to His
Fminence Archbishon Torkom Manoogian and
concerning the Armenian School of the St. Peter
marish, reached tne Primate on February 4, just
orior to his denarture on extended visits to a
number of other narishes.

In anvy evant it was not nossible to give the
matter any consideration at all in the time
allowed.

W2 can onlv hone that, if that matter were raised
at tiie Pebruary 8 parish assembly, it was resolved
to the general satisfaction of the parish.

Sincerelv yours,

Jack Antreassian
Assistant to the Primate
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